
 
 

2/5/2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We appreciate your student’s participation in the MCSD Code of Student Conduct Feedback sessions. 

Your student’s perspective was crucial to the revision of the Code of Student Conduct for the 2024-25 

school year.  

We request the attendance of your student at the Code of Student Conduct Feedback Session 3 on 

Monday, February 12, 2024. This session will be hosted at the following location: 

The School Board of Martin County  

School Board Room 

1939 SE Federal Highway 

Stuart, FL  34994 

Time: 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.  

 

We will have all students that participated share out their school’s Code of Student Conduct feedback 

compiled. Students participating will be provided with this information to share at this session. Students 

will share their school’s information beginning at 6:15 p.m. – 6:45 p.m. Students are welcome to leave 

after all schools have completed sharing out their feedback. If you have any questions, please contact Dr. 

Paula Lewis at 772-219-1200 ext. 30160.  

 

Thank you!  

 

Dr. Paula M. Lewis 

Director of Student Services 


